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7th October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Final Arrangements for Harry Potter London Theatre Trip – Friday 21st October 2022 
 
Please find below the final arrangements for the Harry Potter London Theatre trip taking place Friday 21st 
October 2022.  
 
Departure:  
 
The coach will be leaving the school site promptly at 10.30am, please ensure your child arrives no later than 
10.15am.   Part 1 of Harry Potter and the Cursed Child begins at 2.00pm and the running time is 2 hours and 40 
minutes (which includes a short interval).  
 
During the trip:  
 
The theatre has a strict no food policy but will allow the school to store pack lunches upon entry. Pack lunches 
will therefore need to be contained separately and clearly labelled with the student’s name.  Following Part 1 of 
the show, we will visit Leicester Square and students will have the opportunity to purchase food to eat in the 
outdoor seated area. We will return to the theatre for Part 2 at 6.30pm, the performance begins at 7.00pm and 
the running time is 2 hours and 35 minutes, again including a short interval. Students will also have the 
opportunity to visit the theatre store. 
 
Return:  
 
We expect to depart London and travel back to school at around 10.00pm, arriving at 12.30am (dependant on 
traffic). We do expect students to be collected upon return and will not allow any students to leave the school 
site alone.  We will contact all parents/carers in the event of a delay. 
 
Students will be reminded that normal school rules regarding behaviour and conduct will apply during this trip.  
Please ensure they wear comfortable clothing and footwear suitable for the day. 
 
Emergency Contact Number: 07783 371503 – please only use this in case of an emergency. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Kidner at 
jkidner@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr K Fitzpatrick 
Assistant Principal 
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